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Thousands of individuals have accessed the 2012 Roxbury Crop and Harvest manual, but its 
production and harvest information were no longer up-to-date.    The manuals have been 
rewritten by the original author reflecting current practices from a broader community of 
farmers and drawing on the latest research-based guidelines for safe production, harvest, and 
post-harvest handling of produce.  

Rewriting and editing were made possible with generous financial support by Northeast SARE, 
contributions from a group of exemplary farmers in the Northeast and Midwest, as well as 
support from Cornell Cooperative Extension Eastern NY Commercial Horticulture Program.   
 
Participating growers provided parameters on:  

• Seed, plant, row, and bed spacing, and tools utilized in production 
• Weed, disease, and insect issues and possible controls used  
• Yield, unit sizes and harvest tools  
• Prices received 

 
We are grateful for the contributions from:  
 

à Sue Decker from Blue Star Farm in Stuyvesant, NY 
à Nathaniel Thompson of Remembrance Farm in Trumansburg, NY 
à Hans Bishop of PrariErth Farm in Atlanta, IL 
à Richard Wiswall of Cate Farm in Painfield VT 
à Chris and Eve Kaplan Walbrecht of Garden of Eve in Aquebogue NY 
à Ryan Voiland of Red Fire Farm in Montague MA 
à Martin Stosiek of Markristo Farm in Hillsdale NY 
à Simon Ziegler of Sun Sprout Farm in Chester NY 
à Tyler Dennis of Alewife Farm in Kingston NY  
à Jack Algiere of Stone Barns Center in Tarrytown NY  
à Andy Jones of Intervale Community Farm in Burlington VT 



à Paul Bucciaglia of Fort Hill Farm in New Milford CT 
à Justin Rich of Burnt Rock Farm in Huntington VT 
à Gregory Maslowe of Newton Community Farm in Newton MA 
à Jeff Arnold of the Hudson Valley Farm Hub in Hurley, NY 
à Maria & Max Morningstar of Morningstar Farm in Claverack NY 
à Atina Diffley of Organic Farming Works in Farmington, MN 

 
Lastly, I am grateful for the contributions of Crystal Stewart Courtens of Cornell Cooperative 
Extension for reviewing and editing the manuals and her colleague Natasha Field for help with 
the creation and interpretation of the survey and help in formatting of the manuals.  
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